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CiL CONSERVATION DIVISION
P.O. BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

October 25, 1979

Dyco Petroleum Corporation
420 NBT Building

320 South Boston

Tulsa, Oklahoma 74103

Attention: Mr. David E. Holley

Gentlemens:

As requested in your letter of October 23, 1979, permission
is granted to install 2 7/8-inch steel tubing in your C. S.
Stone No. 3 SWD well until March 1, 1980. 2 7., ,5-3¥

Because of corrosion experienced in the disposal of Devonian
waters, no extension of this period will be considered.

Please notify our Hobbs District Office at least 24 hours
prior to running the fiberglass tubing in the well.

Yours very truly,

JOE D. RAMEY
Director
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cc: ~0OCD, Hobbs
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